
February 12 BPA Meeting


Call to order - 6:00 pm.


Meeting Minutes - Troy Motion to accept the minutes.  Lorrie second the motion.  Motion 
passed.


Treasurer Report


No recent Scripts Rebates are in the budget report.  Report has an estimate of King Sooners 
rebates in Student Accounts due to year end.  Budget includes the $615 from the Raffle, $250 
from Silent Auction, and $217 from Bake Sale.  Financials looking good and enough money has 
been raised to cover expenses.  Connie Spencer is finalizing tax return (2016-2017) and audit 
report will be sent out to school.


Currently there is $62k total in the bank.  Will be getting deposit back from Ryder.


Director’s Corner


Percussion Invoice - A $1,500 donation was received.  Percussion invoice is $3k from Denver 
Percussion for repairs and new heads.  Motion made by Juan to pay $3k for percussion 
repairs.  Lorrie second the motion.  Motion approved.


Mile High Jazz Fest is Wednesday February 14.  May need one more chaperone.


CBA Concert Festival on March 7.  Schedule was released and will be sent out with the parent 
email.  Festival is at Ft. Collins High School.  There is no cost for the festival.


8th Grade Open House is on March 5.  Traci talked last year for 8th grade open house to 
collect incoming parent information.  May 17 will be the Marching Band Meeting for incoming 
freshmen.  


Fundraising


Garage Sale drop off dates - May 25, May 27, and May 30.  Times for the 25th and 30th will be 
from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm.  The time for the 27th will be from 8:00 - 10:00 am.


Yankee Candles - Sale will start February 27 - March 2.  Orders will be delivered by Mother’s 
Day.  It was decided that it will be a split of 60-40 where kids will get 60%.


Food - May do one at Papa Murphy’s in April.  Papa Murphy’s allows volunteers to come in to 
make pizzas.  This is a two day event.  Kelly will send the dates and will get it scheduled.


Marco’s Pizza - disappointed in turnout for eat in, a lot of to go and delivery, so good turnout 
overall.  Will try to do one in the summer.


Winter Guard recap - went smooth.  Concessions was slammed the entire time and bake sale 
was successful.  No problems with schedule and RMCGA was happy how the competition ran.  
Will get with Malachi to get bill for custodians.  Malachi will also run a report for the ticket 
sales.


Raffles


Basketball Games - two more games left.




Where do we go with Raffles - Three managers are graduating.  Will need to figure out who will 
be the replacements.


New Business


Uniform cleaning needs to be done soon.  Will look at getting them in March 3 and will try to 
get them back March 17.


Will look at relaunching the Uniform GoFundMe page again and bring back uniform dude at 
concerts.


Adjourn 7:03 pm.


